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Procedures for Pick-Up & Drop-Off of Packets 
 
 
On the ​FIRST​ school day of each week (Tuesday 9/8, Monday 9/14, etc.) packets and materials 
can be picked up in the main entrance of Chester Street between the hours of 8 AM and 3 PM. 
 
There will be areas set up by grade level, and each teacher will have their own labeled bin for 
their class.  If you are unsure of your child’s teacher, there will be class rosters posted at each 
grade level area.  In addition, there will also be a bin containing one packet for the specials 
consisting of art, library, music, and physical education.  Each week please pick up ​1​ packet 
from your child’s classroom teacher and ​1​ from the specials’ teachers.  
 
If you are the parent of a student receiving gifted services, there will be a packet available from 
the teacher providing this instruction.  Parents of children receiving gifted services should pick 
up ​1​ packet from their homeroom teacher, ​1​ packet containing specials, and ​1​ packet from their 
teacher providing gifted instruction.  
 
On Monday 9/14, there will be a pick-up bin and a drop-off bin for each teacher and one bin for 
specials.  Please pick-up and drop-off from the correct corresponding bins. 
 
These materials will also be available on each teacher’s Google Classroom page, along with 
supplemental materials. 
 
Entry to the building will not be permitted unless you are wearing a mask and we ask that you 
please adhere to appropriate social distancing guidelines. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tim Needle 
Principal 
Chester Street Elementary 


